From:

To: Local Review Body
Subject: Re: Notice of Local Review No 22/03432/FUL
Date: 07 February 2023 08:56:38

Good morning,

Id like to note that this unlawful STL has still been operating despite its refusal for
planning permission.

The case is so strong against this STL that in no way should a review be required.

Many thanks

On Tue, Feb 7, 2023 at 7:58 AM <localreviewbody@edinburgh.gov.uk> wrote:

Please See Attached This email is to inform you that a local review has been received for
a planning application that you commented on .
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This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use
of the individual or organisation to whom they are addressed.

If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete
it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its contents to any other
person.

The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer

viruses and will not be liable for any losses incurred by the recipient.
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